## CONTOOCOOK VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

184 Hancock Road, Peterborough, NH 03458 (603) 924-3869 © cvhs.convalsd.net

G. Bruce West, Principal Kim Chandler, Director of School Counseling John Reitnauer, ATC Director Michelle Voto, ATC Development/Research Stephen Bartsch, Dean of Students Michael Lucow, Special Education Administrator Mark Swasey, Athletic Director

April 4, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this email finds you well and you're enjoying your day.

This is just a quick reminder email that we will have an Open House on Thursday, April 5, 2018, from 6:30-8:00 pm.

Open House will be an opportunity to connect with your students' teachers and discuss their progress towards the learning goals in their various classes.

This evening will also be an opportunity to meet Michelle Voto, the incoming ConVal High School principal who will begin her tenure in July 2019.

We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,